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Reading: 

During whole group reading, we will read  
Ready Freddy: Kindness Counts. It is a  
chapter book with an excellent message. We will 
work on specific comprehension strategies and 
critical thinking while we read. 
 
Spelling:  The test will be on Friday, 1/11/19 
The focus is compound words. 
 

   cannot  baseball  myself outside into 

pancake playground classroom upon inside 

   maybe someone  sunshine nothing  

Challenge Words: nobody, everywhere 
 
 

Cursive Handwriting:     
 
The moment your kids have been waiting for! We 
will begin with the lower case letters that require 
the uphill stroke: l, h, k ,t, I, u, e, j, p and f.    
 

       A HUGE THANK YOU to all of my parent volunteers!        

        We had THE BEST Christmas party! 

    

     

           

        

 

 

 

 

Math: 

We are beginning Chapter 5 

which involves place value of 

numbers to 1,000. 

Writing: 

This week we will focus on 

making resolutions and 

planning how we can achieve 

them. Next week, we are 

writing an information piece 

about polar bears. 

Science:  

Winter STEM Challenges 

 

Our Family reading Night has been rescheduled for Thursday, January 10th  

From 6-7:15. The theme is “Blankets and Books”. Bring a blanket and a 

flashlight.  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Looking forward to an amazing second half of the year 

with your children! 

Mrs. Naugle 

Report Cards for second 

quarter will be sent home on 

Wednesday, January 9th. 
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